
Kiveton Park Primary Care Centre 

Patient Participation Group Minutes 

17
th

 September 2014 

 

Attending: Brian Daniels, Michael Brabbs, Keith Emsden, Susan Wietscher, Sandra Williams, Marsha 

Raynes, Jean Hirst, Becky Clowes, Barry Winterbottom. 

 

Apologies: Sarah Wylie, Ron Law, Marilyn White, Dr Say. 

 

The minutes of the meeting dated 20
th

 September were approved. 

 

Issues and concerns: 

 

An open discussion was held around the room for anyone to raise any issues people wanted to 

discuss. The following issues came up: 

 

• New council rooms are being built next to the Village Hall. 

• The national average for the number of members in a PPG is between ten and fifteen. 

• Patient DNAs and what progress has been made since the last meeting, the practice is going 

to put a sign up. 

• Brian has written to Kevin Barron, Hunt, Secretary of State for Health, Jeremy Hunt, and Julie 

Kitlowski at the PPG about cuts in funding for GP practices, he has received a reply from 

Kevin Baron who has offered to host a discussion with the PPG about this. Brian will ask him 

if he is able to attend out next meeting in October. 

 

Patient Satisfaction Monitoring: 

 

• Dr Say has the card for approval, this needs to be started by 1
st

 December. 

• Barry will look into the price of having personalised pens for this and Keith will ask at the 

bank. 

 

News from the Practice: 

 

• Two CRY screening sessions were held at the practice over the weekend, £1,500 was raised 

from donations and refreshment sales. This will fund 50 more screenings. 

• Dr Wallis is hosting a tea party tomorrow (18
th

 September) afternoon between 2 and 6. 

• The flu days will be held on 4
th

, 11
th

 and 18
th

 October. 

• The McMillian coffee morning will be held on 29
th

 September. 

• The new doctors Dr Rachel Monk and Dr Xavier Quli have started. 

• Dr Grafton returns on 1
st

 October. 

 

Date of next meeting: 

 

Wednesday 15
th

 October. 


